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From the Director

We hope that you have all had a
special holiday season to be able to
spend with family and friends. As we
start 2025, we look forward to
continuing to serve our mission of
“Keeping Tiger Pride Alive” as we
have since 1989. Alumni will gather
together in February for the All Class
Reunion in Florida. We will welcome
our newest alumni at graduation in
early June, while we will celebrate a
select group when we induct our next
class of Hall of Fame inductees over
Homecoming Weekend in September.
Naturally our biggest celebration will
be Blossom Weekend with our All-
Class Reunion and many reunions.  

 All Class Reunion Florida 2025

Attention Alumni, Family,
and Friends 

Date: Saturday, Feb. 15 
Location: Lakewood
Ranch, Florida

We welcome residents, snow birds, family,
friends and vacationers to a little bit of paradise
and fellowship on this special day of memories
and friends. The event has also made generous
donations to the CFAA scholarship fund, Chagrin
Falls Schools Tom Mattern Historical Room, and
the art department. To stay in the loop or learn
more, please join the All Class Reunion Florida
Chagrin Falls High School Facebook group. If
you have any questions, then please contact
Suzanne Sutton Wright at 419-308-6686.

12th Annual Gathering 

We are thankful for so many of you
donating during this time. We hope
that you can include a contribution to
the CFAA in 2025. We are appreciative
that some of you may consider a
larger gift whether in the near future
or in your estate planning. We would
be more than happy to discuss how
your charitable contribution can help
further our mission.
We hope you enjoy this issue of the
Tiger Tales. We welcome you sharing
news on you for a future issue.

Brian McKenna ‘88
Alumni Director

https://www.facebook.com/groups/460950997913475
https://www.facebook.com/groups/460950997913475


School News

Several members of Rolling Thunder visited the middle school prior to Veterans Day.
The aim of Rolling Thunder is “to publicize the POW-MIA issue: To educate the public
that many American Prisoners of War were left behind after all previous wars and to
help correct the past and to protect the future Veterans from being left behind should
they become Prisoners Of War-Missing In Action. We are committed to helping
American Veterans from all wars.” The members spoke to the 8th grade social studies
classes and even ate lunch with them. Ted Rood ‘65 and Bill Street ‘65 were two of the
speakers.

Rolling Thunder Visits CFMS

Employee Recognition 
2024 Teacher of the Year 2024 Staff Member of the Year

Kathleen Aranavage, a Spanish teacher at
Chagrin Falls Middle School, was
recognized for her exceptional
dedication, innovative teaching
methods, and profound impact on
students and colleagues alike. Known for
her passion and commitment to
excellence, Aranavage has distinguished
herself through her meticulously crafted
lessons and her ability to extend learning
opportunities beyond the classroom
walls.

Stacie Davis, a dedicated school bus driver,
was recognized for her exceptional service,
positive attitude, and profound impact on
students and colleagues alike.

Chagrin Falls Schools Recognizes Employees with Ray Markuszka
20-Year Service Award

During the Chagrin Falls Schools’ convocation meeting to welcome back staff, Director
of Operations Chris Woofter presented the Ray Markuszka 20-Year Service Award to the
following employees:  Sally Gallik, Jacquelyn Gerber, Curtis Howell, Brian Johnson,
Jessica Johnson, Daniel Kerul, Joshua Maas and Ed Neptune.
Ray was a dedicated custodian on the 7-12 campus.  He is best known as a loyal and
hard-working man that put his heart into his daily job.  In June 2000, Ray retired after
20 years of service to the District.  Then shortly after his retirement, Ray suffered a
heart attack that regretfully took his life.  “It is in Ray’s name that we show our
appreciation to our staff members with 20 years of service,” said Woofter.
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CFMS Named U.S. Department of Education
2024 National Blue Ribbon School

U.S. Secretary of Education Miguel Cardona today designated Chagrin Falls
Middle School as one of the 356 schools in the nation to be named a 2024
National Blue Ribbon School. This prestigious recognition highlights schools
that excel in academic performance or make significant strides in closing
achievement gaps among different student groups. 
“This is an incredible honor for Chagrin Falls Middle School,” said
Superintendent Dr. Jennifer Penczarski, Chagrin  Falls Schools. “This
recognition is a testament to the hard work and dedication of our teachers, staff,
administrators, students, and families. It reflects our commitment to the goals
outlined in our Strategic Plan: promoting high-quality learning experiences and
inspiring all to grow and thrive.”
“Chagrin Falls Middle School is such a special place where we strive to build
instructional connections, systems and meaningful, positive relationships,”
said  Principal Laila Discenza, Chagrin Middle School. “Our high achievement
roots in the foundation of belonging, value and collaboration in order for
students to be most likely to succeed. I am beyond proud and excited that we
have been recognized as a National Blue Ribbon School as this prestigious honor
reflects the hard work, dedication, and excellence that define us.”
Chagrin Falls Middle School also was honored with this recognition in 2010. This
year, of the 353 schools recognized nationally, 14 were from Ohio. Just as
impressive, only 43 middle schools across the nation earned the distinction this
year.

Chagrin Falls Schools Celebrate Exceptional Performance 
on Ohio State Report Cards

At the September 18 Chagrin Falls Board of Education regular meeting,
Superintendent Dr. Jennifer Penczarski presented a remarkable overview of the
District's performance on the recently released Ohio School Report Cards. The
results paint a picture of consistent growth and excellence across all schools in
the District.
Dr. Penczarski emphasized the importance of viewing these results in the
context of growth over time, particularly the last three years. "The growth that
this District has made is just unbelievable," she stated, highlighting that
Chagrin Falls has shown growth in its Performance Index for three consecutive
years, a feat uncommon among top-performing districts.”

Continued on Page 4....
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Key highlights from the report include:
1. Gurney Elementary:
   - Ranked 2nd in the state for the early literacy component
   - Ranked 3rd in the state based for elementary schools Performance Index 
       percentage
   - Ranked 8th in the state for percentage proficient in both English language  
       arts (ELA) and Math on 3rd grade OST (Ohio State Tests)
2. Chagrin Falls Intermediate School:
   - Ranked 2nd in the state for intermediate schools in Performance Index 
       percentage
   - Earned the highest rating of 5 stars in gap closing
   - Ranked 17th in the state for percent proficient on 6th grade ELA OST
3. Chagrin Falls Middle School:
   - Ranked 2nd in the state for middle schools in Performance Index 
       percentage
   - Ranked 3rd in the state for percentage proficient in 8th grade ELA OST
   - Ranked 6th in the state for percentage proficient in 7th grade ELA OST
4. Chagrin Falls High School:
   - Ranked 2nd in the state for high schools in Performance Index percentage
   - Ranked 2nd in the state for percent proficient in Biology and English II End
       of Course exams
   - Demonstrated significant evidence of exceeding growth expectations over 
       the past 3 years with a growth score of 24.68

Dr. Penczarski praised the collaborative effort across all schools, emphasizing
that these achievements result from the hard work of all the teachers, staff
members, and administrators throughout the District. She also noted that a
more detailed presentation of the report card data will be given at the October
Board meeting.
The superintendent concluded by expressing pride in the District's
communication efforts, with Board members commending the accessibility
and clarity of the information presented. This snapshot of the District's
performance sets the stage for a series of more detailed communications to
come, allowing the community to fully appreciate Chagrin Falls Schools'
outstanding achievements.
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Chagrin Falls Schools’ Academic Distinction Displayed in 2024 Ohio
Department of Education and Workforce Report Card

In the 2024 Ohio Department of Education and Workforce report cards released
on September 13, Chagrin Falls Schools is once again one of Ohio's top school
districts. With a Performance Index of 111 and a five-star rating across all
categories, for more than a decade, Chagrin Falls Schools’ commitment to
excellence has solidified a reputation of academic distinction ranking the
District as #3 in the state.

"This achievement of Chagrin Falls Schools is a testament to the efforts of our
students, commitment of our teachers, support of our staff, leadership of our
administrators, and collaboration of our community," said Superintendent Dr.
Jennifer Penczarski, Chagrin Falls Schools. "Every star earned recognizes the
unity, passion, and excellence that define our District. This year’s results
celebrate our growth and inspire us to continue to challenge our practices,
creating new high quality experiences for all of our learners."

The District is proud to highlight these academic achievements on the State
Report Card:

Five Star Achievement: Chagrin Falls Schools is one of 68 districts in the
state to earn an overall five-star rating, a distinction that reflects the
District’s high standards and dedicated efforts to support all students.
Excellence in All Components: Chagrin Falls Schools is one of only 18
districts in the state to achieve a five-star rating in all five report card
components: Achievement, Progress, Gap Closing, Graduation, and Early
Literacy
PreK-12 Distinction: All schools within the District, including Gurney
Elementary, Chagrin Falls Intermediate School, Chagrin Falls Middle School,
and Chagrin Falls High School, earned five stars in the School Achievement
component, demonstrating consistent excellence across all grade levels.
Overall Rating: Chagrin Falls Schools were rated 3rd overall in the state with
a Performance Index (PI) of 111.003 and a PI percentage of 101.6%. The
District was one of only six districts to score above 100 and earned a 5-star
rating across all five components: Achievement, Progress, Gap Closing,
Graduation, and Early Literacy.
Growth: Chagrin Falls Schools’ Performance Index has steadily increased
from 97.9 in 2020 to 111 in 2024, showcasing its continuous commitment to
educational excellence.  The District is the only one in the top 5 schools who
have seen growth over the last 3 years. 
Early Literacy Success: The District ranked 2nd in the state in Early Literacy,
with a score of 98.6, supported by its initiatives like the Fundations literacy
program for PreK-3rd grade.

Continued on Page 6....
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School building achievements include:
Gurney Elementary School: Ranked 3rd school in the state based on a PI
percentage of 103.6. (This is out of every single building at every grade level!)
Chagrin Falls Intermediate School: Ranked 2nd in the state with a PI
percentage of 99.2 and achieved the highest rating in Gap Closing.
Chagrin Falls Middle School: Ranked 2nd in the state with a PI percentage of
101.5 and top rankings in ELA and Math OST performance.
Chagrin Falls High School: Ranked 2nd in the state with a PI percentage of
100.3 and top 10 rankings in key end-of-course assessments.

“Test scores are one of the many metrics we review to ensure that we are
meeting the needs of all of our students. We have seen consistent growth in our
scores over the past four years,” stated President Lori Bendall, Chagrin Falls
Board of Education. “This wouldn’t happen without the incredible effort by our
entire learning community.” 

The District’s commitment to continuous growth is deeply rooted in its
community-driven Strategic Plan, which prioritizes high-quality learning
experiences, student and staff well-being, and strategic resource allocation. The
latest report card data validates the progress made toward these goals and
serves as a valuable compass for guiding future efforts to ensure the growth and
success of every student.

“Our continuous growth over the past few years shows thoughtful planning and
collaboration,” said Principal of Data and Assessment Sarah Read, Chagrin Falls
Schools.  “The report card data provides valuable insights to the success we are
seeing through our commitment to personalized learning. In the coming weeks,
we will continue to analyze the data and provide the school community with
more insights.” 

The positive impact of the personalized learning approach is increasingly
evident in the data, fostering a shared commitment to growth across all levels of
the District. Educators are at the forefront of this work, remaining steadfast in
their pursuit of fostering the growth of every student.

"We will continue to work hard to learn, grow, and improve the education
delivery to our students and our services to students, families, and the Chagrin
Falls’ community,” said President Lisa Salyers, Chagrin Falls Education
Association. “Furthermore, we will maintain a persistent focus on our
students–all that they are, and all that they can become." 
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SATURDAY, MAY 24, 2025

55 YEAR CFHS SOCCER
COMMEMORATION
HARRIS STADIUM

11:00 - PLAYERS ARRIVE
11:30 - INTRODUCTIONS
12:00 - ALUMNI GAME 
1:30   - RECEPTION (CFHS)

 

INVITATION LIST
1970: Club Players
1971-73: CF Pioneers
1971-75: CF Highwaymen
1971-Present: Players,
Coaches from both the
men’s and women’s
program

RSVP to
alumni@chagrinschools.org

Families, friends, & fans of
Chagrin soccer are all
welcome to attend.
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Class of ‘74 Alumnus Gets Local Recognition & Support

The 2024 Chagrin Documentary Film Festival hosted the debut of the
documentary by Peggy Shields Klein ‘74, "Witness to the War," which is about
her grandfather.  Joining Peggy at the debut were several classmates.  

Bill Ashby, Sue Schroeder Brunst, Carol Horvath Carter, Peggy Shields Klein,
Karen Griffiths Leary, Donna Beall Valtman, Cindy Felger Helbig

Do You Remember

B & E Restaurant, Fall’s Way Bar, Mug Shot Tavern,  Cahill’s Restaurant,
sledding in the MetroParks, completing unknowns in chemistry class, Mr.
Battles & Mr. Hurst’s bio notebooks, Miss Carroll’s green pen, running the
Village for a day in Mr. Richmond’s government class, the marriage unit in Mr.
Lerch’s sociology class, the 8th grade social studies project with Mr. Mattern ‘55
and Mr. Ehrenbeit ’67, watching the Carol Burnett Show to get a laugh from our
very own Tim Conway ‘52, the first day of school, graduation, the Gurney
holiday show, Taggart’s Toy Store, getting an ice cream cone at the Popcorn
Shop, swimming at the Rec Center, running up Grove Hill during a practice,
Coach Q making you take a lap, locker tags, clap outs, & pep rallies.
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Betcha Didn’t Know

The Board of Education owned three school buses during the 1953-1954 school
year and had 44 graduates.  For the 2024-25 school year, Chagrin Falls has 24
school buses and 8 school vans, while we will have 118 seniors graduating at the
end of this school year.  

The Board of Education leased the current 7-12 school grounds starting in 1927
for 99 years.  In 1955, they eventually purchased the property from the
Cuyahoga County Commissioners for $5000.  

Excerpts below from History of Chagrin Falls Schools, 1833-1960 by Tom Mattern

As the demand for more educational facilities continued to grow, on September
12, 1913, the board of education passed a "resolution of necessity," to build a
new high school at an estimated cost of $38,000.  The original amount was not
sufficient for the job and the board asked for an additional $12,000. The election
resulted in a vote of 120 for the levy, 117 against…….It completion made the
Chagrin Falls School  System the envy of surrounding communities. It even had
2 electric lights in each room and a "bubble fountain" (drinking fountain) on
every floor. With its four-year high school curriculum and high school building,
it became a favorite tuition school. Most schools in the area were still three-year
high schools and remained so into the 1920s.

In the late 1930s and into the 1940s the senior class had a Kids Day at the end of
the school year where the class would dress up as little children and just "act
silly." The class of 1942 was informed by the school administration that Kids
Day was cancelled due to the seriousness of World War II which had just begun. 
Disappointed, the class decided to have a different kind of day and to cut school
and "play hooky" at the shelter house in Metropolitan Park. With the military
draft looming ahead for the senior boys, one last fling seemed appropriate.  The
class was punished with three additional days of school. The teachers were not
amused. 

Beginning in 1925 and for the next 15 years, a local doctor, Chauncy Wyckoff
(Class of 1900), would arrange to spend a day each year at the old Philomethian
Street School, the one torn down in 1940. He was there to take out students'
tonsil at a cost of $7.50 per student in the old building's Assembly Hall.  With
their parents' permission, students would line up and wait to be called. Once
called, they would be given a little ether and have their tonsils removed.  The
tonsils were then thrown into bucket and the youngster placed on cots and given
ice cream and pieces of ice to chew. Once recovered, the children were sent
home. This whole procedure was often observed by other local children through
the window of the building.
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Little Tigers

Weddings

Donations

To Mahle & Chris Osolin ‘98, a son, Thomas Matthew, 
Sept. 19. 2024.
To Meghan & Taylor Sutliff ‘00, a son, Jack Thomas, Sept. 8, 2024.
To Sean Leibin ‘03 & Lindsay Laufik Leibin ‘03, a daughter, 
Bailey Marie, Nov. 20, 2024. 
To Tom & Devon Murphy Shaughnessy ‘04, a son, Thomas Edward, 
Dec. 3, 2024. 
To Thomas Lavelle & Allie Hollister Carr ‘05, a son, Donovan Thomas, Aug. 23,
2024.
To Sam & Morgan Ricketts Crawford ‘08, a daughter, Georgia Lynn, Aug. 14,
2024. 
To Jasmine & David White ‘10, a daughter, Sage Jasmine, Dec. 7, 2024. 
To TJ & Wesley Donoghue Heginbotham ‘12, a daughter, Sophie Kate, Oct. 14,
2024.

Mothaffar Bataineh & Lindsay Fallert ‘03, April 20, 2024. 
Daniel Redmond & Kimberly Leary ‘05, March 16, 2024.
Alex Porte & Sarah Bruno '06, Aug. 17, 2024
Zach Bartz & AJ Abelman ‘09, Aug. 10, 2024.
Juan Guerrero & Amy Dishong ‘14, Oct. 11, 2024.
Andrew Dooley & Lyndee Bomback ‘16, Sept. 7, 2024.
Matt Esterer ‘16 & Kelly Dishong ‘16, June 29, 2024. 

Sally Boehm Chaudhuri ‘72 has given a donation to the Ramon Battles and John
Hurst ‘52 Memorial Science Scholarship.
Dale Ryan ‘72 and Beth Felger Ryan ‘75 donated various school memorabilia to
the Tom Mattern Historical Room. 
Kathy Newcomb has donated items to the Tom Mattern Historical Room.

In Memoriam

Dorn Cobbledick 1950
Bill Worstell 1951
Nancy Lou Williams Luzius 1956
Adrienne Baehr Fitzpatrick 1957
Lorie Brown Arbour 1960
Larry Trace 1962
Bonnie Matthews Wise 1967
David Mix 1976

Marc Jacobs 1980
Dan Revelle 1984
Bill Cull 1987
Fred Cox 1991
Matt Rutkowski 1997
Joey Vinci, Jr. 2016
Retired CFMS & CFHS Principal Lou Weaver
Retired CFHS Librarian Ann Gaskin



Gary Matthews ‘53 and Trudy Toso Matthews ‘54 were recently honored for
their dedication to supporting the youth in the village of Mahomet.  After
attending the U.S. Naval Academy, Gary would go on to serve for 30 years.  Gary
and Trudy would live in multiple locations, but following his retirement from
military service, they would settle in the central Illinois community of Mahomet
where Gary would work at the Clinton Nuclear Power Station.  In time the two
would help to found the Mahomet Area Youth Club.  For over two decades they
have been an integral part of providing worthwhile after school opportunities.  
The Foundation (https://maycfoundation.org/) recently celebrated its 25th
anniversary where they feted the efforts of Gary and Trudy.  When they are not
donating their time with the children, they enjoy traveling.  They have a trip to
Spain planned to celebrate Trudy’s 90th birthday.   

Skip Regan ‘69 has moved back to Chagrin to become the first Executive
Director in the 95 year history of the Chagrin Valley Little Theatre. 

Mark Vedder ‘75 has now passed 50 years in his distinguished career in
firefighting.  While a student at CFHS, Mark joined the Chagrin Falls Fire
Department as an auxiliary firefighter.  Since that time he has been a significant
figure in the safety of those in the Chagrin Valley.  Currently Mark is both the
Solon Fire Chief and the Chagrin Falls Fire Assistant Chief.  

Nearly 400 tech leaders, trailblazers and groundbreakers gathered in September
at Huntington Bank Field for the 18th Best of Tech Day featuring the Best of
Tech Awards.  Included in the recognition that night was Kevin Goodman ‘81,
who was selected for the Greater Cleveland Partnership 2024 Community
Impact Award.  Kevin is the Managing Director and partner of the technology
firm BlueBridge Networks.    

Randi Gilmore '96 has started a new dog products business, Basil & Rex, and
Robyn Gilmore Trinkle '96 is a real estate broker at KW Innovate.

Dave Derecsky ‘97 has started a new role as Director, Software Engineering at
the Canton Ohio based Kenan Advantage Group.
 
Geoff Guseilo ‘99 started a new position as Vice President of Supply Chain at the
Cleveland engineering firm Diversified Fall Protection.

Katie Kruse ‘99 recently retired from teaching at Nordonia Schools to oversee
the family’s 20 acre Top Knoll Farm.   Besides having the bountiful flowers sold
at Chagrin Pet & Garden, customers can pick their own at the Bell Road farm.

In The News
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Kathryn Kramer Gaydos ‘02 is a Partner at Benesch Law, located in Cleveland.
Kathryn was recently named to serve on the ICSC + US Law Program Planning
Committee. 

BJ Koval ‘03 is Tax Director at Valtris Specialty Chemicals in Independence,
Ohio.

Adam McLean ‘04 received the President's Award for Excellence Through
Diversity & Inclusion at The Jackson Laboratory, which is an independent, non-
profit biomedical research institution in Bar Harbor, Maine.

Alexa Leone Stecker ‘07, of Apex Skin was named in Cleveland Magazine's 2024
"Best Doctors" list! This prestigious recognition highlights their dedication to
excellence and innovative care in dermatology across Northeast Ohio.

Brandon Schneider ‘08 directed a short film “Quality Time” that screened at
Culver City Film Festival and Yule Film Fest in Hartford, CT this past month. 

Lisa Eisenberg ‘09 is the Director of Debt Management at Ohio Treasurer of
State in Columbus.

Reed Flynt ‘17 started a new position as a Senior Credit Analyst at BP in London,
UK.

Max Faulds ‘19 is a Senior Account Executive at Northwestern University
Athletics. 

Lisa Nazelli ‘19 is an Investor Services Coordinator at Warburg Pincus LLC in
New York City.

Margorie Catney ‘21 has accepted a full-time Nurse Resident position at the
Vanderbilt University Medical Center following her graduation in May. She will
be working in the Pediatric Intensive Care Unit at Monroe Carell Jr. Children's
Hospital at Vanderbilt. 
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CFHS Class of 1965 will have their 60th reunion over Blossom weekend.  Plans
right now include a welcome cocktail party at Burntwood Tavern in Chagrin on
Friday May 23rd, tours of the school on the Saturday morning, and a dinner that
evening at M Italian downtown Chagrin.   Class members can contact Doug
Thomas 248-505-6631 (dougthomas47@reagan.com or Larry Welker 812-525-
2796 (l.welker@comcast.net) with questions or inquiries. 

The CFHS Class of 1970 is planning a “55 Reunion” in early fall - 2025.
A three day “Reunion Weekend” event is scheduled for Friday, September 19th,
Saturday, September 20th and Sunday, September 21st and venues have been
reserved.  Additional information will be emailed to classmates and posted to
our Facebook page after January.  Please update your email address if it has
changed so we can keep in contact with you to: commish94@aol.com.   Hope to
see you all in 2025.  Stay safe and stay tuned.  

Several classmates have been working hard on planning the 50th reunion for the
Class of 1975, which will be held on Saturday, May 24, 2025 at Chagrin Valley
Athletic Club. The day will begin with a tour of the Intermediate School (old
Middle School) at 10 a.m. followed by the high school at 11 a.m.  We continue to
gather contact information from as many classmates as possible. Please send
your email contact information (including the name you went by in high school)
to: Chagrin1975@gmail.com. If you don’t have email, please send your mailing
address to: Anne Griffiths, 129 W. Summit St., Chagrin Falls, OH, 44022. Details
will be forthcoming in late January/early February. If you'd like to help with
planning please contact the committee at the email address noted above. Be sure
to like our Facebook page: Chagrin Falls High School Class of 1975. Thank you!
We look forward to seeing you in May! 

The Class of 1985 - celebrating 40 years during Memorial Day weekend 2025
(May 23-26).  Mark your calendars and tell classmates!  The festivities start
Friday with the All-Class Reunion at Township Hall.  On Saturday, enjoy a
morning golf outing, followed by an evening reception at Pine Lake Trout Club. 
On Sunday, watch the Blossom Parade from our reserved alumni tent.  The
weekend concludes on Monday with the Memorial Day Parade.  To stay updated
on reunion details, please send your email address to
CFHS.CLASS.OF.1985@gmail.com and follow our Facebook page.

Reunion Notes
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The Class of ‘95 will be having our 30th reunion party on Saturday May 24th.
James Reinart has graciously offered his newly constructed barn featuring a full
basketball court, second level bar, and facilities. We are excited to see all that
can attend. For additional details please visit our Facebook page-
https://www.facebook.com/share/g/1EGM8vPWv3/?mibextid=K35XfP, or
contact Frank O’Brien at obrienf4@hotmail.com  

Class of 2000 Classmates: Mark your calendars for Blossom/Memorial Weekend
2025 to celebrate our 25th reunion. Details will be announced in the new year. In
the meantime, if you want to help plan and/or make sure we have your most
recent contact information, please email Lisa (Laufik) Nelson at
LML113@yahoo.com. You can also be kept in the loop by joining the class
Facebook group "CFHS Class of 2000." 

Class of 2005: our 20th(!) reunion plans are in the works. It will take place
during Blossom Time. Please contact Lindsay Street Kepreos or Allie Hollister
Carr with any questions or check out our Facebook page: Chagrin Falls High
School: Class of 2005 Alumni Group.

The Class of 2014 recently held their ten year reunion over Thanksgiving
weekend. The group of nearly 30 alumni gathered at Crooked Pecker Brewing
Company to enjoy pizza and drinks while reminiscing and catching up on each
other’s careers, families, and life since graduation. A large portion of the group
made their way to 17 River Grille for an informal “after party” to keep the good
times rolling. Thank you to all who attended!

The Class of 2015 will be having their 10 year reunion during Blossom Weekend
on Saturday, May 24th from 1-4 p.m. at Crooked Pecker Brewing Company. We
will update the class Facebook page with further details and an invite to confirm
attendance. For more information or to join the class Facebook page, please
reach out to Pat Donley (patrick.h.donley@gmail.com) or Claudia Lewis
(cblewis619@gmail.com). Additionally, please fill out this survey to provide
your current email address, so that we can update our database.

The Class of 2019 had their 5 year reunion at the Crooked Pecker on November
27th. In the spirit of the Thanksgiving weekend, over 50 Class of 2019 alumni
showed up and reconnected over beers, wings, and quesadillas -- truly
demonstrating what it means to be "home for the holidays."
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Class of 2019 Reunion

The Class of 2020 will be celebrating their 5 year reunion this coming year.  For
those that want to be kept in the loop on the festivities, make sure that you send
an email to this address: cfclassof2020reunion@gmail.com.

mailto:cfclassof2020reunion@gmail.com

